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First name: Karen &amp;amp; Jeff

Last name: Wilson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To All Concerned:

We are writing as longtime Juneau residents and regular users of the entire Mendenhall Glacier and Lake area in

all seasons. We are members of the Juneau Nordic Ski Club, and avid users of all possible groomed ski trails.

We strongly advocate for development of hiking trails wide enough for ski grooming in winter, and the proposed

bridge over the Mendenhall River connecting the campground and the Dredge Lakes area.

 

We also advocate for all tourist transportation to the area to be held at a distance from the Visitor Center and

lake, with remote bus parking, and the environmentally important move to electric shuttles as specified in

Alternative 6. Equally important in that alternative is the prohibition of motorized boats on the lake.

 

Sincerely,

Karen and Jeff Wilson


